
Northern and Eastern Joint practice
Sunday, 20th July 2025

Joint eight bell practice with Northern Branch

Ringing starts at 3.00 pm at St. James' church, Westgate, Louth LN11 9YE

The church cafe and toilets will be open to the public until 4pm. After that we 
can run the cafe ourselves.

The ringing chamber is accessed by 120 steps, so please take it easy going up 
and coming down the ladder into the chamber.

There is disabled parking alongside the church or in the vicarage garden but 
otherwise there is parking either on Bridge Street (about 50m north of 
St.James) or on St. Marys Lane (150m north).

If you are planning to come please RSVP to me (Sue Stevenson) on the 
email address below for planning and catering purposes asap. Thank 
you.

secretary.eastern.branch@gmail.com


